
Special Meeting 2/15/22 

Board President Jessica Bryant called this special meeting to order at 5:01 P.M. 

Ms. Bryant led the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The following members answered roll call:  Ms. Jessica Bryant, Ms. Debbie Drummond, Mr. 
Brady Harrison, and Ms. Jamie Murphy. 

Ms. Becky Gannon, Board Member, joined the meeting via telephone conference call at 5:02 
P.M. 

No motion or second were given as the opening roll call is not commonly a resolution. 

Mr. Steve Easterling, Superintendent, was not present at the meeting. 

At this time, the Board discussed potential changes to facial covering protocols.  The Board held 
this discussion from 5:02 – 5:30 P.M. 

2022-032 RESOLUTION TO AMEND BOARD POLICY, NOW MAKING FACIAL COVERINGS 
OPTIONAL, EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 16, 2022, FOR ALL STUDENTS, STAFF, AND 
VISITORS IN DISTRICT BUILDINGS AND ON DISTRICT PROPERTY.  RESOLUTION 
ALSO AUTHORIZES THE BOARD PRESIDENT AND SUPERINTENDENT TO DEVELOP 
AND DISSEMINATE MORE DETAILED GUIDELINES REGARDING THIS CHANGE OF 
POLICY.  THE BOARD RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REINSTATE A FACIAL COVERING 
REQUIREMENT BASED ON FEDERAL, STATE, OR LOCAL MANDATES, AND/OR FOR 
ANY SPECIFIC EVENT. 

Ms. Drummond moved to adopt resolution 2022-032.  Mr. Harrison seconded the motion.  All 
members voted yes. 

Ms. Bryant moved to adjourn.  Mr. Harrison seconded the motion.  All members voted yes. 
 
The time was 5:30 P.M. 
 
The telephone conference call with Ms. Becky Gannon ended at 5:30 P.M. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 28, 2022 at 5:00 P.M. at the Dawson-
Bryant High School. 


